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Homicide Investigation 3100 Block of South Madison Street 
  

Tacoma, Wash. – On December 18, 2023, at 8:35 AM, officers responded to a dispatch in the 
3100 Block of South Madison Street. Upon arrival, they discovered an unresponsive adult 
female. Tacoma Fire arrived and pronounced the female deceased.  

As detectives and crime scene technicians processed the scene of this morning's death 
investigation, they confirmed that it was indeed a homicide. Consequently, this incident is now 
being treated as such.  

No arrests have been made in this case. 

The investigation is ongoing. 
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